
From: Schweitzer, James K. <JamesSchweitzer@scdps.net>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 5/31/2005 11:58:53 AM
Subject: RE: Electronic ticketing

Marcia,
I have the letter on my desk with a note to copy you all. I agree 

that we want to work closely together on these requests. I will have a 
copy of the letter carried over to you today. Jim

-----Original Message-----
From: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2005 11:57 AM
To: Schweitzer, James K. 
Subject: Electronic ticketing

Jim,
I was reading an article in the Island Packet concerning Hilton Head's 
electronic ticketing. The article mentions that Hilton Head has sent a 
letter requesting approval to begin electronic ticketing to DPS. Before 
you 
approve this process, please let us review their letter so that we can 
make 
sure that the ticket they print will fit our specifications for 
scanning.
Please forward the information to me, and I will expedite the process.

I want to make sure that everything proceeds smoothly and that there are 
no
DMV issues slowing down the process for Hilton Head. I am asking Lotte 
to
work with your folks on a review process for the future.

Thanks, 
Marcia
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